
Kāhui Ako Principals

ACROSS SCHOOL LEADERS 

Develop our shared vision and values for the Kāhui Ako
Review and confirm our shared kaupapa/agreed ways of working
Revisit, review and prioritise our Achievement Challenges
Define and confirm actions to target the Achievement Challenges
Establish implementation, monitoring and evaluation systems to sustain the
achievement plan

In Term 2 our goals are to:

What are the trends across schools with respect to the
Achievement Challenges?
What does the latest research on best practices suggest for each of
the Achievement Challenges?
What steps can we take to enhance our systems and processes for
addressing the Achievement Challenges?

In Term 1, our primary focus was on fostering whakawhānaungatanga
and building connections. However, in Term 2, we have now shifted our
attention to examining the Achievement Challenges and their
implementation in each school. During our visits to our Kāhui Ako
schools, the Across School Leaders have identified some shared
practices related to Attendance & Engagement, Transitions, and
Hauora, as well as some notable differences.
We are currently exploring the following questions:

Our final school visit will take place in Week 3 at Welbourn School, and
we are excited to learn more about their kura.
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John Carr (Welbourn),  Mark Luff (Highlands Intermediate), Sam Moore (NPBHS),
Jacqui Brown (NPGHS), Jeremy Ogle (Vogeltown), Ngatai Walker (Puketapu)

On Thursday 27th April the Kāhui Ako Principals met at NPBHS to connect, discuss
our structure, discuss where we are currently with employing our Within School
Teachers and looking ahead at prioritising our Achievement Challenges.  It was
great to be part of a group of positive educational leaders that want to make a
difference for our New Plymouth students.  We will be meeting again in Week 5 to
review our Achievement Challenge action plan and finalise our priorities and
actions.


